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SAN SIMON FIRE DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


Pursuant to A.R.S. §48-805.02(A) notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held pursuant to the regular meeting of the San Simon Fire District Governing Board on Tuesday, June 25, 2024, beginning at 6:00 pm at the San Simon Fire Station, 2249 W. Firehouse Lane, San Simon, AZ 85632.

This public hearing will be held for the purpose of considering the Tentative Budget for FY 2024-2025 as proposed by the Governing Board.  The public is encouraged to attend, where the Board will hear comments from the public.  Comments will be held to 2 minutes by each speaker.

 Immediately following the public hearing, beginning at 6:30 pm the Governing Board of the San Simon Fire District will hold its regular meeting.  At this meeting the Board will review the final draft of the of the proposed budget and it will be subject to adoption.

A copy of the 2024-2025 Budget is posted at the San Simon Fire Station, 2249 W. Firehouse Lane, San Simon, AZ, the San Simon Post Office and on the SSFD website www.sansimonfiredistrict.com.




Posted: June 5, 2024
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